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OFFICIAL 

          iCentral ref no. SM-20-00338428 

 
29 June 2022 
 
Attn: Glenn Snow 
Director Transport Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta   NSW   2124 
 
 
 
Dear Glenn, 
 
Sydney Metro has reviewed the Draft Instrument of Modification and advise that Sydney 
Metro have no further comments. 
 
If you have any questions or require any further information, please contact Ryan Butler, 
Senior Manager Planning Approvals, at ryan.butler@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Sydney Metro would like to thank the Transport Assessments team for its assistance in 
progressing the modification. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Carolyn Riley 
Director, Environment, Sustainability and Planning 
Sydney Metro 


